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What We Are Learning! 

The littles enjoyed our visit from the fire 

department and got to learn about fire safety and 

climb up in the fire truck. We went on a leaf hunt 

with our 8th grade buddies (and 5th grade) and 

gathered different types of leaves. It was a little 

chilly but they all had a great time together! They 

sorted their leaves, choosing their favorites, 

talking about size and colors, and wrote in their 

journals. Then they made some beautiful pictures 

with leaf rubbings. We also did a scratch art leaf. 

We worked on the letter T with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, and 

paint dobbers. We practiced cutting and gluing in 

numerical order and sponge painted their names. 

We also rotated through several different 

science centers. In Religion we talked about ways 

we can praise God. Our Virtue for the 2nd quarter 

will be Gratitude. We will be talking about all the 

things we are thankful for.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct.  24 – Picture Retakes                                

Oct.  25 – October Book Orders Due                       

Oct.  31 – Halloween Party & Trunk or Treat   

Nov. 20-24 – Fall/Thanksgiving  Break 

     

Show and Tell will be on Wed., October 25th. 

October Book Orders are due by Oct. 25th. Get a 

free $5 book with a $25 on line order. There are 

some $2 books and several under $5. 

Next week we will be working on the letter I and 

will be talking about Jack-o-lanterns and 

Halloween. 

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Forrest 

Tuesday – Garrett                                  

Wednesday – Jacob                                   

Thursday – Dax’s 5th Birthday  

 Friday – Mrs. Steckler 

 

 

 
 

Notes:  

The Student Council invites you to join our school in collecting items for the Wabash County Animal Shelter  

until October 25th. Most needed items include dry/wet dog and cat food, bleach, comet, and med-large dog 

collars. A complete list is on the flyer that was sent home. Thank you for helping us do “Small Things with 

Great Love”. 

Our Halloween Party is Tuesday, October 31st around 9 am. Your child may send in treat bags to pass out to 

the class if you wish (all treats must be peanut free). We have 13 Pre-K students. If you would like to join us 

for the party (and are up to date with the child protection classes) please let me know. We will also be 

participating in the Trunk or Treat in the back parking lot after nap time.  
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